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Overview

What are solar tiles?

Solar tiles are roofing materials that can produce energy directly from
sunlight. Solar tiles are integrated into the roof itself and function as both a
roofing substance and a source of energy, as opposed to conventional solar
panels, which are mounted on top of an existing roof. 

What is a solar roof?

Solar Roof is comprised of both glass solar tiles and steel roofing tiles. Glass
solar tiles produce energy, while architectural-grade steel tiles add longevity
and corrosion resistance to your roof. Both are durable, strong and engineered
for all-weather protection. 

How to choose a solar roof?

Compared to conventional roofing materials, solar tiles often contribute
greater weight. Thus, a sturdy roof is necessary to support the load. Energy
production is a crucial factor to consider when selecting solar tiles. Think
about solar tiles' electricity output, which is between 25W and 114W. 

Are solar roof tiles a good choice?

Glass solar tiles produce energy, while architectural-grade steel tiles add
longevity and corrosion resistance to your roof. Both are durable, strong and
engineered for all-weather protection. With a 25-year warranty, Solar Roof will
continue to produce clean energy and protect your home for decades to come.

What are solar shingles & solar tiles?

Solar shingles combine roofing materials and solar modules into one durable
building material. This way, the roof can have a beautiful, fully integrated
edge-to-edge appearance while still acting as an energy-generating unit. Solar
tiles work on the same principle as traditional solar panels. 
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Are integrated solar roof tiles energy efficient?

Energy Efficiency: Integrated solar roof tiles offer high energy efficiency by
converting sunlight into electricity, just like traditional solar panels. They are
designed to maximize energy capture while providing long-lasting durability.
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Solar Tile Roof

Contact Us

For catalog requests, pricing, or partnerships, please visit:
https://institut3i.fr
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